Kadence Slagle

4-10-19 6B

Mrs. Roppolo

Dear Mrs. B, thank you so much for coming and speaking to my sixth-grade class. I never knew how interesting being an author could be; I learned so many new things. One interesting new thing was that to be able to find your passion most of the time you have to open yourself to try new things. I also never knew about the show not tell thing; I found that very interesting and helpful! Once again thank you so much!

Alex

Dear Mrs. Buckler,

I really enjoyed your coming to our class and speaking to us. It was very influential to hear you speak. You were very enthusiastic about your writing. I was also very intrigued by what you had to say about writer's block and how you just need to take a step back. I'm looking forward to reading at least the first book in your series. It was very cool to hear a local writer come to speak to us. You even talked to us about school-related problems. I think it is very cool that even an accomplished woman like you had school problems at one point as well. It was also very cool when you said, "I have come to understand that not everybody will love my books but I get that." It was very inspiring. This comes to my mind all the time. I don't know where I will be in 5 years or even tomorrow. You have taught amazing life lessons in only one sitting.

Thank You,

Kyndra K.